
As a homeowner of property on the river with a dock I understand that the river is governed by the Oregon Admission Act of 1859 
that states "all navigable water of said state shall be common highways and forever free, as well as to the inhabitants of said State 
and to all other citizens of the US, without any tax, duty, impost or toll thereof"  Setting requirement for the weight of a boat is 
completely counter to this Act, not fair, will do harm to existing businesses, boat owners and sets the stage for even further 
regulations that are brought forward by a select few.


